National Security Bureau

 $https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/638, Meeting-with-the-British-Ambassador.html \\ 11.04.2024, 02:31 \\ 02.03.2018$

Meeting with the British Ambassador

On 2nd March Paweł Soloch, the Head of the National Security Bureau received Jonathan Knott, the British Ambassador to Poland.

Their conversation focused on the perspectives of Polish-British relations in the context of the recently signed bilateral Treaty on Security and Defence Cooperation. The future special defence partnership between the EU and the UK was also discussed.



Tweetnij